Chapelhouse Road

Chelmsley Wood

Birmingham

B375)5

United Kingdom

Telephone Number: 0121 329 4600
solihull@graceacademy.org.uk

12 July 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: Post 16 Results Day — Thursday 15 August 2024

We hope you are well and your child is enjoying a well-deserved rest after completing their examinations. We
are delighted to inform you that your child will be able to come into the academy on Thursday 15 August to
collect their results from 8:00 am until 9:30 am. Clearing opens up at 8:15 am and therefore we recommend
that your child collects their results at 8.00 am. This will be a fantastic opportunity for them to discuss their
results with Post 16 staff and for us to help any student who may want to go through clearing or make
adjustments to their UCAS application. If your child is not able to collect their results on the day, they must send
a signed letter to school FAO Miss H. Baker, exams officer, naming the nominated person they want to collect
their results. This person must then bring in a photo ID with them on the Post 16 collection day.

Please click on the link for further information and guidance on Results Day, what you need to know.
Please note, any results not collected by 9:30 am will be posted out the same day.

Please can you confirm if your child is intending to attend in person on the 15 August by emailing:

juliebaker@graceacademy.org.uk

On behalf of the staff here at Grace Academy Solihull | would also like to take this opportunity to send our best
wishes to all students and wish them good luck for their future.

Yours sincerely

[ Pogloa

Louise Knight
Assistant Principal — Head of Post 16
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